
 
 

CONTACT 
INFORMATION 

 
Construction Office 
17711 15th Ave. NE  
 
John Vicente 
Shoreline Capital 
Projects Manager 
(206) 546-8903 
 
Steve Miller, KBA, 
Construction Inspector 
(206) 367-1373 
 
North City Info Line 
(206) 533-2280 
 
Shoreline 24-Hour 
Customer Response 
Team 
(206) 546-1700 
 
Project Web Site: 
www.cityofshoreline.com/ 
cityhall/projects/northcity 
 
Project Email: 
northcity@ci.shoreline.wa.
us 
 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

June 6, 2005 

Crews continue to dig trenches along 15th Avenue NE 
near NE 172nd St. to install utility conduit and vaults. 

This week, NE 172nd St. near 15th Avenue NE will be 
limited to one lane at times. Expect delays and consider 
using NE 175th Street to access 15th Avenue NE. 

Next week, 15th Avenue NE will be limited to one lane at 
times between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. 

Traffic control personnel will be on site at all times 
during construction to keep traffic moving safely through 
the construction area. 

 
 

http://www.cityofshoreline.com/cityhall/projects/northcity3
http://www.cityofshoreline.com/cityhall/projects/northcity3
mailto:northcity@ci.shoreline.wa.us
mailto:northcity@ci.shoreline.wa.us

